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Stock Transfer Instructions 

 

Thank you for considering a gift of stock to the League for Animal Welfare!   

 

Please contact your broker and ask him/her to initiate a “broker to broker” transfer.  

You will instruct your broker to donate the stock directly to the League for Animal 

Welfare.  

 

PNC Delivery Instructions 

PNC Bank 

DTC #2616 

For the account of:  League for Animal Welfare 

Investment Officer:  Terry Allman (513-651-7097) 

 

Your donation may be directed to our general operating fund or endowment.  

Please contact Autumn Lees (513-735-2299 or autumn@LFAW.org) to request 

account number and ask any questions you may have. Your broker can then 

transfer the securities directly to the League’s account.  

 

Many times, stock transfers are received without any indication of the donor. In 

order for us to accurately acknowledge and honor your generous gift, we ask that 

you please let the League know of your intent to transfer stock. 
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